Sunflower Foundation

Sunflower Foundation relocates to new building
Site will serve as interim location while Sunflower
plans permanent home

As of July 22, the Sunflower Foundation will move its office to a new
location. We are leaving our current office because of a major construction
project that will affect our office suite.

Please update your address books with the new location:
1420 SW Arrowhead Road, Suite 2N, Topeka, KS 66604 (map)

This building, less than a mile from Sunflower’s current home, is owned by
the Kansas Association of School Boards. Sunflower will be located on the
second floor of the north wing. The facility also features a medium-sized
conference center.

Please note that during the move, our network will be down most of the day
Tuesday, July 22, meaning Sunflower staff members may be unreachable via
email. Likewise, our phone system will be down that morning —potentially
the entire day. If you need alternate contact information for a Sunflower
staff member, call Director of Communications Phil Cauthon at

(785) 393-4739.

This new location will serve as the interim home for the Sunflower
Foundation while we work on plans for a permanent home. We plan to
unveil those plans later this year. Stay tuned!
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Questions?
Phil Cauthon,
Director of
Communications
(785) 393-4739
Email
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